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RHSU—BLURHRRAPENZFEGE!

Due to the renovation work at the HKBU Tsimshatsui Chinese Medicine Clinic (TST
Clinic) from late March to late April 2024, our Chinese Medicine Practitioners will
be temporarily relocated to other HKBUCM clinics.

If you are a patient of the TST Clinic and require the use of Health Care Vouchers
(HCV), please inquire with our hotline staff during the appointment booking
process regarding the arrangement of alternative clinics and the availability of
HCV acceptance. This will ensure a smooth consultation process for you.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused. If you have any questions
or require further assistance, please feel free to contact us at 2721 2678.

We would like to express our gratitude for your continuous support and trust in
HKBUCM.

Thank you for your kind attention.
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If there is any inconsistency or ambiguity between the Chinese version and the English version,
the Chinese version shall prevail.



